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August 16, 2007

Clerk's Office

Minois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St.

Suite 11-500

Chicago, 11. 60601

RECE]
CLERK'S o}f:EED

AU 28 2007

STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Controi B((J)g&r’d

Re: Support for Docket RO7-8 - Proposed Amendments to 35 TIL. Adm Codce 811 —

Standards for New Solid Waste Landfills.

Dear Sir or Madame:

Veolia ES Orchard Hills Landfill, Inc. (VES) currently owns and operates a landfill in
Davis Junction, Tllinois. This letter has been prepared in support of the changes
developed by the Illinois Chapter of the NSWMA with concurrence of the IEPA and
currently published for review by the Iilinois Pollution Control Board in the Hlinois
Register. The proposed changes remain protective of human health while continuing to
provide an effective means of determining if a landfill or landfill operations have affected

the environment.

We support the proposed changes and request that these proposed Code changes be

adopted.
Sincerely,

Veolia ES Orchard Hills Landfill, Inc.

Chris Peters
General Manager

Veolia ES Orchard Hills Landfill, Inc.
8290 Highway 251, Davis Junction, IL 61ozo
tel: 815 874 gooo - fax: 815874 5841



